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Arnold Shaw,
Library Head,

PENN University, 

Pennsylvania, USA
11th February 2012
Dear Mr. Shaw,

I was told by Mr. William Cross, a good friend of yours, that there may be an opening for a librarian at the PENN University Main Library. According to him I would be an ideal candidate for that position as I have qualifications in library studies.
I have experience as a librarian at a local high school for almost five years. I plan to further start with my studies in Library science and I have already received my admissions letter to PENN University for the coming academic year. As I will be a research student, I can work in the library while writing my thesis.

My attached resume with testimonials will provide you with a detailed description of my qualifications and experience. I would be waiting for your call for the interview.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Ray
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